
Week commencing 29.09.2025 

 

                                                                                                                                                              

English: -  This week we continue to be detectives and will be using adjectives to create a wanted poster for our mystery 

culprit.  

 

Phonics: - We will be recapping the following sounds /oy/, /ir/, /ue/ and /aw/ as well as the harder to read and spell words the 

children learnt in reception. 

 

Maths: -  We will be looking at one less than numbers up to 10. As well as this we will compare groups of objects using the 

language more and fewer. 

 

Science: - We will learn about our sense of touch. The children will be exploring different textures and materials and 

describing them. 

 

Music: - Listen and appraise the song ‘Can’t Touch This’ by MC Hammer and use glockenspiels to try to play along to Hey You. 

 

PSHE: - We will talk about how our feelings change when we have to face certain consequences. 

 

Geography: - We will be learning what human and physical features are and will be sorting pictures of them into different 

groups.  

 

Art: - This week we will be looking the artist Brianna McCarthy and will experiment with different coloured collages. 

 

Computing: - We will be continuing to look at sorting objects and will be completing a sorting task on Purple Mash. 

 

RE: - We will be learning about harvest and how we celebrate it in our school. 

 

 

Diary Dates: - 

Monday 29th September- Safeguarding session with Miss Morris- 2.20-2.50pm 

Tuesday 30th September – Reading and Writing Workshop – 9-10am 

Wednesday 1st October – FOML Pre loved uniform email and collect day- After school 

Thursday 2nd October – Forest School 

Friday 3rd October – FOML Annual General Meeting – 9- 10am 
 

 

 

Home Learning: 

Harder to read and spell words: 

Put, of, is 

 

For our art collages this week we will need donations of different colourful items such as card, paper, feathers and wrapping 

paper. If you have anything that you are able to donate please share this with your child’s class teacher on Monday. Pictures 

below for inspiration: 

     
 

 

 

The Year 1 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 


